
CP to XC 

A theory day with Ed Cleasby & Dave Ashcroft 

Sunday, 10th March at Hawkshead Brewery, Staveley. 

Dear All, 

Last year Ed Cleasby and Dangerous Dave held a gathering of Dale and Lakes 
pilots on neutral grounds at Staveley, West of Kendal. The intention was to 
cover in detail what you can hardly touch on when sitting on the hill. The scope 
was from Take-Off to XC, omitting nowt!  

However, last year we left at half time to go flying and only touched the 
surface. Learning from this, we hope to complete the syllabus in a day (10am 
to 5pm) - no gliders allowed! 

Besides the inevitable blackboard sketches, we'll keep the momentum going 
with slides, photos, video clips - and maybe a few tall tales. The date set is 
Sunday the 10th of March at the Hawkshead Brewery (in Staveley, not 
Hawkshead). The venue is paid for by the Club but we need to get a fiver each 
to cover tea, coffee and biscuits throughout the day - but you'll have to bring 
your own butties or forage locally.  

Let’s hope it’ll be a horrible day (the weather, that is!). 

We don't expect successful XC Hounds to attend, but all other pilots will 
hopefully find this day beneficial and get closer to ‘cracking the code’ this year. 

I think we accommodated 25 pilots last year.  

To book or make enquiries, please contact Dave Ashcroft on: 

e-mail: canddashcroft@hotmail.com or mobile: 07752 750869 

Cheers. 
Rick Livingstone. 
CSC Social Secretary. 
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